Robert S Lewis P.A.

From: "Michael Brandao" < >
To: "Robert S Lewis P.A." <rlewis@b-i-arch.com>
Sent: Monday, September 07, 2009 8:29 PM

Subject: THANK YOU

Robert,

| just wanted to drop you a quick email to say a BIG THANK YOU for all of your hard work on our house.
The quick responses to questions and field conditions during construction helped us stay on schedule.
Also, your drawings sailed through plan review. We are very pleased with the outcome of the house. |
have to admit that on the one issue | didn’t follow your advice, | wish | would have (the existing trusses).
Thanks for your patience with us during the design phase and thanks again for making our project
successful.

Michael and Karrie Brandao



